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To whom it may concern: 
August 22, 2025 

Business Engineering Corporation 
President and CEO: Masakazu Haneda 

(TSE Prime: 4828) 

 

Release of Edited Transcript (Including Q&A Session) of  
FY2025 1Q Financial Results Briefing 

 

 
Business Engineering Corporation (Headquarters: Otemachi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo; hereinafter "B-EN-G")  
is pleased to announce the release of the edited transcript of the explanation provided at the FY2025 
1Q financial results briefing held on August 8, 2025. The transcript also includes a summary of the Q&A 
session from the same briefing. 
 
The documents are available at the following URLs: 
 
Japanese Version 
https://finance.logmi.jp/articles/382489 
 
English Version 
https://www.b-en-g.co.jp/en/ir/materials/Edited_Transcript_2025_1q.html 
 
 
 
We will continue to enhance our corporate value through proactive and transparent communication to 
deepen your understanding of our business. We sincerely appreciate your continued support. 
 
 
 [IR Contact] 
Business Engineering Corporation 
E-mail: ir@b-en-g.co.jp 
IR Website:  

Japanese  https://www.b-en-g.co.jp/jp/ir/ 
English   https://www.b-en-g.co.jp/en/ir/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Note : This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes only. In the event of any 

discrepancy between this translated document and the Japanese original, the original shall prevail. 

Japanese English 


